
 

 

Kentfield/Greenbrae Community Meeting 

Please join Supervisor Katie Rice for a Kentfield/Greenbrae Community meeting on 

Saturday, November 2 from 10-11:30am at the Kent Middle School Library in 

Kentfield.  

The Supervisor will begin the meeting with updates on key issues of importance to the 

Kentfield/Greenbrae community followed by time for questions, comments and 

conversation on any topics of interest to those attending.  

Hope you can join us! 

Call 415-473-7351 or email nvernon@marincounty.org with questions.  Kent Middle 

School is at 800 College Avenue in Kentfield.  The library is on your left as you enter 

from the parking lot.   

 

Contact Info: 

Supervisor Katie Rice 

415-473-7825 

krice@marincounty.org 

www.facebook.com/D2KatieRice 

  

District 2 Aides: 

Nancy Vernon 

415-473-7351 

nvernon@marincounty.org 

mailto:nvernon@marincounty.org


  

Jen Gauna 

415-473-6159 

jgauna@marincounty.org 

 

 

All public meetings and events sponsored or conducted by the County of Marin are held in 

accessible sites. Requests for accommodations may be made by calling Nancy Vernon at 415-

473-7351 or by e-mail at nvernon@marincounty.org at least five business days in advance of 

the event. Copies of documents are available in alternative formats, upon request. 
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